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Merrill, Hannah

From: Katie Krueger [katie.krueger@quileutenation.org]
Sent: Monday, April 18, 2011 12:32 PM
To: Lear, Cathy; Merrill, Hannah
Cc: frank.geyer@quileutenation.org; Osborne, Richard; mwecker@u.washington.edu
Subject: early Quileute comment on SMP

In listening to the landowners’ laments about restrictions on shoreline construction on 4/14/11, I was concerned that 

some thought it ok to just cut down trees and leave root wads, along banks, to “secure” the sediment.  Dead root wads 

have a shorter shelf life than live ones, and also, this eliminates the shade factor, which keeps streams cool enough for 

salmon. It also reduces LWD for channel diversity. So there are some counter-concerns to those of the landowners, for 

your file. Thanks.  
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Katie Krueger, staff attorney and policy analyst  
Quileute Natural Resources 
401 Main Street (deliveries); PO BOX 187 (mail) 
La Push, WA 98350-0187 
(360) 374-2265, FAX 374-9250, Cell 460-4842 
Go to http://www.quileutenation.org/natural-resources 
to check out our programs and more. 
 

 

 
 


